
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

June 20, 2023 
 

Doug Joseph 
Board Chair 
FLEX High School 

 
Dear Chairman Joseph, 

 
The purpose of this letter is to certify and assure to the Board of Directors that the School has not received 
any reports on Bullying and Harassment. 

Specifically, I assure to the Board that the School is in compliance with our board adopted policy and 
corresponding ORC regulations. 

Best Regards, 
 

School Leader FLEX High Ohio: Columbus Campuses 


